
Town of Lee 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

The Select Board will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 8, 2017 at 6:30pm in the Public 

Safety Complex, 20 Geo. Bennett Rd, Lee, NH in accordance with HB329 in order to legalize, 

ratify, and confirm all actions, votes, and proceedings from the postponed Town Meeting/Voting 

Session that was held on March 18, 2017 and to hear public comment on the issue. 

 
 


